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Demonstrating Flammable Extraction Compliance for 
Fire Code 

 

Oregon Psilocybin Services administrative rules require that licensed 
manufactures who use the solvents methanol or ethanol to process psilocybin 
extracts must be processed in a room with equipment, including all electrical 
installations that meet the requirements of the Oregon Structural Specialty Code, 
related Oregon Specialty Codes, and the Oregon Fire Code. (OAR 333-333-2060).   

 

To demonstrate an application meets these requirements a Certificate of 
Occupancy is required. A Certificate of Occupancy can be issued for the intended 
use by the appropriate local building official. The certificate must list all 
equipment used in extraction. Copies of final building permits do not meet this 
requirement. 

 

A Certificate of Occupancy is required because it demonstrates that the structure 
is suitable for the proposed extraction use and installed equipment is appropriate 
for the space where it is located. Safety is a primary concern, and a Certificate of 
Occupancy helps to demonstrates that the extraction can be done safely at the 
premises. 

 

Please connect with your local city or county to understand their process to get a 
Certificate of Occupancy. 
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